TUG: Cancelling the list of shareholders attending annual general meeting of shareholders 2017
On 24/05/2017, Haiphong Port Tugboat and Transport Joint Stock Company cancelled the list of shareholders attending annual general meeting of shareholders 2017 as follows:

Basing on Official Document No. 288/CV – LDVT dated 19/05/2017 of Haiphong Port Tugboat and Transport Joint Stock Company, Vietnam Securities Depository Center announced cancelling the list of shareholders attending the annual general meeting of shareholders 2017 on the record date: 29/03/2017.
The reason: Haiphong Port Tugboat and Transport Joint Stock Company couldn’t hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders as the plan because the Company was concentrating on deploying the business and production plan 2017 and restructuring labor force.
